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WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY 

BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY .21(11 

Aug ust 22, 1985 

Boud 01 Ru~nc.. 

Dr. Eugene E. Evans 
Management and Market ing Department 
Western Kentucky University 

Dear Dr . Evans: 

I appreciate the willingness of each of you to advise the Board of 
Regents during its search for the next President of Western Kentucky 
University. We have as our objective the selection of the best possible 
candidate for the position. 

The Board of Regents is scheduled to meet with you at 10:00 a .m. (COT) 
on September 7 in the Regents Conference Room in the Wetherby Adm inistration 
Bu ilding. At that time we will discuss with you details regarding this 
selection. 

Or. L. L. Waters has agreed to serve as a consultant to the Board 
during the search. He is retired from Indiana University, where he was 
University Professor of Transportation and Business History. He will be 
present for the meeting on September 7. 

A luncheon is sCheduled at the Downing University Center at approxi­
mately 11 :30 a.m., or following our meeting. Western opens the 1985 
football season on Septemoer 7. The opponent is Tennessee State, and you 
are invited to be our guest for the game. Please return the enclosed form 
to the Offi ce of the President so that the necessary arrangements can be 
made . 

You are also requested to complete and return the biographical form 
which is enc losed. A list of the members of the Advisory Committee is 
enclosed for your information. 

You will De reimbursed for travel expenses to the meetings of the 
Committee. Forms to be used in requesting reimbursement will be provided at 
the meeting. 

I look forward to meeting with you and beginning this important work. 
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Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Iracane, Chairman 
Western Kentucky University 
Board of Regents 
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